
NHHSA
Bringing Education to Life!

If your child has elected to work throughout the summer OR if your child is required to attend
summer school because s/he did not complete their school year, this is what you need to

know:

1. If there have been notifications on your child's Progress Report(s) that summer
school is required, don't worry....there is no registration required. We are simply
expecting him/her this summer.

2. If you child has elected to attend summer school, no registration is required. Chances
are we already know.

3. Summer School begins Monday, June 4, 2018.
4. Summer School runs on a regular schedule. Classes begin at 9 a.m. and continue

through 2 p.m.
5. Tuition costs remain the same and tuition payments are still due by the 3rd of each

month. (Make sure to get your June tuition payment in by the 3rd, even if school begins on the 4th!)

If you have any questions, give us a call at 915-856-7243 or ask your child's educator.
We aim to be helpful!

Do Summer School with a Smile!

Connect with us

 ​

https://www.facebook.com/NHHSA-New-Horizons-Home-School-Academy-117591761618909/timeline/?ref=tn_tnmn

